
 

Section 4 options shortlisted 

Three route options have been shortlisted for Section 4 between Orakei Basin and Tamaki Drive.  

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Eight options to link the path with Tamaki Drive have been assessed. In determining the options, a 
number of factors have been considered that take account of safety, encroachment on private land, 
environmental and heritage considerations, and maximising public amenity by creating a path that is 
pleasant and easy to commute. 

Three options are being taken forward for further investigation that will include geotechnical study 
and value engineering. We expect to seek public feedback on a preferred option in mid 2017. 

Read the feasibility report and view maps of the options on the Auckland Transport project website 
here.  

 

https://at.govt.nz/easternpath#section-4

